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Heller Confirms Senator Kerry to Lead State Department
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after voting in support of Senator John Kerry (D-MA) as Secretary of State:  

“Senator Kerry’s extensive foreign relations experience will serve him well as he advocates for issues that are important to America’s national security interests. While I believe he will promote the American vision of freedom and democracy abroad, Secretary Kerry must be prudent when making decisions about the Keystone XL pipeline. This pipeline has enormous potential to bring much-needed jobs and investment into our country as opposed to forcing Canada to send these resources elsewhere,” said Senator Dean Heller.  
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